Subject: Re: Registry Request #2011004, One and Two-Character Name Allocation Proposal for .org
Date: Wednesday, October 5, 2011 2:27:16 PM PT

From: Francisco Arias

To: David W. Maher
CC: Michelle Coon, Karla Valente
David Maher

Public Internet Registry
1775 Wiehle Ave., suite 200,
Reston, VA 20190, USA

Re: Registry Request #2011004, One and Two-Character Name Allocation Proposal for .org

Dear David,

ICANN has conducted a preliminary review of PIR’s request to implement One and Two-Character Name
Allocation in .org, in accordance with the Registry Services Evaluation Policy and process set forth at
http://www.icann.org/registries/rsep/rsep.html

Based on the information provided, ICANN’s preliminary review did not identify any significant
competition, security or stability issues. As noted in the proposal, implementation requires a modification
to the .org Registry Agreement (signed on 8 Dec 2006, amended 16 July 2008). Please send us your
proposed Registry Agreement amendment in editable format.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Francisco Arias

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330

Marina del Rey, CA 90292

Phone: +1 310.578.8677
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